

P: 503.232.0077
F: 503.232.0387
Mailing Address
P.O. Box 820127
Portland, OR 97282-1127
www.bgcportland.org

December 30, 2014

Portland United Bills Supporters 19930 Roan Cir West Linn, OR 97068

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your contribution to the Boys & Girls Clubs of Portland Metropolitan Area! We received your contribution on 12/29/2014 in the amount of \$500.00, given in memory of Tim Russert.

Your generous gift will provide critical services to thousands of underprivileged youth who attend the Clubs on a weekly basis. Because of your leadership, we are serving more than 175,000 hot nutritious meals and healthy snacks to food deprived children each year, more than 3,000 youth participate in education and literacy programs that are improving their academic futures, and youth are being provided the tools necessary to overcome the negative pressures of gang violence, drugs, and other behaviors that put them at risk. Most importantly, your support keeps young children safe and opens countless doors of opportunity for their futures.

Please note for your tax records that you have not received any goods or services in exchange for your donation — only the satisfaction of knowing you have made a real difference in the lives of thousands of youth served by Boys & Girls Clubs of Portland Metropolitan Area.

Best wishes for a happy & healthy 2015!

With sincere gratitude,

2. Habert

Erin Hubert

Chief Executive Officer

December 30, 2014

Portland United Bills Supporters 19930 Roan Circle West Linn, OR 97068

Dear Portland United Bills Supporters,

You are the reason great futures start at the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo.

Thank you for your generous gift of \$500, check #119, to honor the memory of Mr. Tim Russert. We appreciate your commitment to us and to the children of Western New York.

Because of your support, our 15 Clubs throughout Buffalo are able to offer quality programming to children who would have otherwise been left on their own, in the streets and in trouble.

Just like you, our staff is committed to providing the members in our Clubhouses with an environment where they receive support for their education, learn the importance of achieving good grades and become enthusiastic about school. Together, we can continue to build a brighter future for the youth throughout Western New York.

You have touched the lives of children who need you most. To see your donation at work, join us for "Take a Tour Tuesday" held the last Tuesday of each month.

If you have any questions or would like additional information, you can reach me at tbrennan@bgcbuffalo.org or 716-852-1016.

With gratitude,

Timothy Brennan Chief Development Officer

PS: Thanks again.

Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo is a not for profit 501(c)(3) organization. No products or services were provided in exchange for your contribution to Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo. Our Federal Identification number is 16-0849516.



Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo 282 Babcock St. Buffalo, NY 14210 Tel (716) 825-1016 Fax (716) 825-0243 www.bgcbuffalo.org

Officers

George W. Collins Jr., Esq. Chief Volunteer Officer

Thomas R. Rybarczyk, CPA *Treasurer*

Robert J. Fluskey Jr., Esq. Secretary

Board of Directors

Michael P. Beecher Jr.
Christopher B. Burke
Michael W. Burns, CFP
Kimberly A. Colaiacovo, Esq.
Arthur W. Cryer
Christine Dougherty
Christopher Fiorello
Richard S. Hoagland
Zack Ibrahim
Kevin W. Kuhn
Paul Lamparelli
Christie R. Nelson
Marc A. Romanowski, Esq.
Richard R. Schneider
Patricia J. Zimmerman

Chief Professional Officer
Diane L. Rowe



